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The Waskom School Board Team Building Training was held on 

Thursday, December 2, 2010, at 6:00 p.m. in the Central Office Conference 

Room with the following members present: Dane Loyd, Stan Boyd, Michelle 

Thomas, Michael Allwhite, Christy Gentry, Jimmy Whorton, Shanta Bates 

and Jimmy E. Cox, superintendent. Others attending were, Sandra Rodgers, 

acting secretary; David Sharp, Region VII, and Stuart Musick, High School 

Principal. 
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